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READING / WRITING:
 
We will be reading Help! I’m a Prisoner in the Library.  The genre is realistic fiction.  We will be writing Christmas letters to Santa this week, and we will be giving to others for the Christmas holiday. In Language Arts we will be working on root words. 

  No reading log this month, but encourage your student to read daily.
Recipe book report is due on or before Tues. Dec. 18th.  Students should reading several recipes; we will be learning the purpose for reading and follow directions. 
SOCIAL STUDIES:
The students were supposed to bring in a roll of packing or duck tape and recyclable items today. We grouped them together and they began working on their arcade game. It is so fun watching their creativity come out. They will have time during the week next week to work on this project. The goal is to have it all together so we can share it with other classes on Thursday. I will take pictures and upload them to the website if you would like to see our progress there.
MATH: 
This week the students took their 2nd Short Cycle Assessment in Math. I will be grading them on Monday. As I was walking around while they were taking the test they were working very hard. I think I am going to be thrilled with the results.
Next week we will be doing different activities including money, time and graphing.
SPELLING:


No Spelling this week.
www.spellingcity.com
username:sturick

password:comets
DECEMBER SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS
Books from the December Book Order should be coming next week. I will send them home as soon as I get them.
HOMEWORK
There will not be a homework packet next week. As the fun activities are happening next week the students who have missing homework will be completing that before they will participate in the fun activities.
3rd GRADE CHRISTMAS MUSICAL
It was wonderful seeing all of you at the program. The 3rd graders all did such a wonderful job! Mrs. Mesmer does such a great job of getting the kids ready and putting on an amazing program. If you ordered a DVD of the program I will send it home with your child as soon as we get them.
DECEMBER
BIRTHDAYS

December Birthday Celebration is Friday, Dec. 7th.
Dec. 4 – Gabrielle Kennedy

Dec. 16  – Matthew Naugle
MRS. CAIN
Today was Mrs. Cain’s last day. We are so excited for her to graduate this week, but we are going to miss her dearly! Mrs. Cain did a wonderful job here in class and the kids learn so much from her. Hopefully she will come visit us sometime after Christmas Break. 
Thank you to everyone that sent in gifts for the basket for Mrs. Cain. She loved it.
BOOK EXCHANGE
Next week the students can bring used book or books that they no longer want. On Friday we will put all of those books together and they will get to choose a different book that will become theirs. The students do not have to participate in this activity, but it’s a great way to get like new books for free.
UP COMING SPECIAL EVENTS

1. Tues., Dec. 18th 

December Book Report DUE

2. Weds., Dec. 19th 

5th grade band and choir concert

3. Fri., Dec. 21st 

Classroom Christmas Party

4. Dec. 22nd  – Jan. 2nd 

Winter Break






